Notice

Date: 6 November 2023

e The Parish Council have been made aware of unauthorised use of Queen Elizabeth Il field for
a firework display on Saturday 4™ November 2023 and are in the process of reviewing the
situation and taking advice to make the necessary contact with those involved.

Please be aware Fireworks are not permitted on the land and the Parish Council refer visitors to the
rules of the site publish on the website and also displayed on the noticeboard located on the field.

The Parish Council thank residents and visitors for their understanding of the rules designed to
protect the area from anti-social behaviour.

If you would like to discuss any matter with the Parish Clerk please contact 01430 421044 or email
clerk@southcavepc.gov.uk
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